
PRESS RELEASE
Pima Federal Credit Union Provides $10,000 in Education Awards.

Tucson, Arizona – July 24, 2025  – Pima Federal Credit Union (Pima Federal) is proud to announce that 
$10,000 in scholarships has been awarded to five outstanding high school graduates through the credit 
union’s 2025 Education Award Program. Each recipient received $2,000 to help ease the financial burden of 
pursuing higher education this fall. 

Jennifer Overpeck, Pima Federal’s Vice President of Marketing, shared, “The 2025 Pima Federal Education 
Award winners are incredibly impressive individuals! Their academic excellence, commitment to their 
communities, and strong character made them truly stand out. We’re honored to support their journeys and 
wish them continued success in college and beyond.” 

Founded by teachers, Pima Federal has long upheld a deep-rooted commitment to education. The Education 
Award is one of the many ways the credit union supports students and families as they strive toward brighter 
futures. Recognizing both the value of a quality education and the financial challenges that often accompany 
it, Pima Federal proudly invests in our youth – believing that today’s students are tomorrow’s leaders. 
Through programs like this, the credit union continues to contribute to the strength and well-being of the 
communities it serves.

Justhy Adhip

ABOUT PIMA FEDERAL CREDIT UNION 
Pima Federal Credit Union has been serving the Greater Tucson community since 1951 as a not-for-profit cooperative. With 
thirteen branches in Arizona, the credit union proudly serves over 72,000 members. As a member-owned institution, earnings 
are returned to members through competitive rates and lower service fees. Pima Federal is committed to delivering exceptional 
value through personalized service, innovative products, and a dedication to community support. To learn more, visit www.
pimafederal.org. Federally Insured by NCUA.

Pima Federal Media Contact: 
Jennifer Overpeck, Vice President of Marketing, joverpeck@pimafederal.org 
Lynette Arvizu, Director of Marketing, larvizu@pimafederal.org
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